
Advocacy 

Demolish or Not??? 
Fullerton Heritage is working with a long-time property owners in the 
Brookdale Heights preservation zone on whether structures on their 
property can be demolished as part of new development plan for the 
property. Fullerton Heritage’s Advocacy Chair visited the property and 
helped determined the structures are worthy of being retained and 
restored. She suggested an architect be hired to prepare a development 
plan that retained the subject structures. 

Windows, Windows, Windows 
New homeowners in the Brookdale Heights preservation zone are planning 
to remodel their kitchen and inquired whether the existing kitchen 
windows could be replaced with slider-type windows. Fullerton Heritage 
advised the owners that  slider-type windows do not keep with the 1920s-
vintage residence and another window type (wood casement or double-
hung) would likely be more appropriate and will likely gain the city’s 
approval. 

Moving Time 
Fullerton College is scheduled to receive bids with regard to the plan to 
move the four North Orange County Community College District (NOCCCD) 
owned houses on Chapman Avenue to property the 400 blocks of E. 
Amerige and E. Wilshire Avenues.  


